

St Bartholomew's CE Primary School PTFA

Chair: Sajda Andleeb 07814944524

Treasurer: Vacant

Email: stbartholomewsptfa@gmail.com

Vice Chair: Vacant Secretary: Vikki Marston

25 September 2017



Dear Parents and Carers

Psychic Evening - Friday 24 November 2017

We are excited to be holding our very first psychic evening on Friday 24 November, with local mediums Cheryl Perkins and Maria Farriera. It will be held at the Pinchbeck Village Hall, with doors opening at 6.30pm and the event starting at 6.45pm. We envisage it finishing around 8.30pm.

Obviously it goes without saying that this event is not suitable for children, but please take the chance to enjoy an evening out with friends. There will be refreshments on sale, as well as a raffle.

Tickets are £5 per person in advance, or £6 on the door. If you would like to purchase tickets in advance, please complete the attached form and return it to the School Office, along with your payment.

We are expecting this to be a popular event, so if you would like to come along, please secure your ticket early.

Kind Regards

St Bartholomew's PTFA

Sign up to our

"Friends of St Bartholomew's Primary School West Pinchbeck"
Facebook page to get the latest updates.





St Bartholomew's CE Primary School PTFA

Psychic Evening - 24 November 2017
I would like to buy tickets for the Psychic Evening at £5 each. I enclose a
total of £ Cash or cheque (Cheques made payable to Friends of St
Bartholomew's).
Signed
Tickets will be sent home in book bags with your child, unless you let us know otherwise.
My child is

Please return to the School Office by Tuesday 21 November 2017 for your advance tickets.

